
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
SUBJECT:  ORDERING OF TOOTSIE ROLLS FOR 20221 DRIVE                   Date: May 1, 2022 
 
 TO: Worthy Grand Knight / Council Tootsie Roll Chairman 
 
While the 2021-2022 Tootsie Roll Drive is still on going, we must start to plan for the 2022-20231 Tootsie 
Roll Drive and ask you to place your orders now. There are no changes with  2022-2023 Helping People with 
Intellectual Disabilities Fund Drive ordering procedures:  
 

(1) All Tootsie Rolls that you will need for the 2022-2023 drive should be ordered now. Enclosed is 
the ordering form for you to fill out. These must be returned to me by July 31, 2022.  
 

(2) THERE WILL NOT BE ANY RETURNS OR CREDIT ON UNUSED TOOTSIE ROLLS. 
Please order them carefully; do not over order or short change yourself. Because of the logistics 
involved we only order from the Tootsie Roll Company once a year. 
 
(3) The price of the Tootsie Rolls will remain the same as last year, $23.00 per case; remember there 
are 300 bars per case.  The State Council will no longer be supplying aprons for Council. Should the 
Council need to order new aprons. The New vest can now be ordered through the Knights of 
Columbus Supreme Council through Supplies Online the portal for Council Officers on Member 
Management.   
 

AGAIN, THIS Year, I WILL NOT AUTOMATICALLY BE PLACING ORDERS FOR COUNCILS 
THAT DID NOT PLACE AN ORDER BY July 31, 2022. I know that this practice has been done in the 
past. But, it has caused problems with some Council that stated that they did not order or want Tootsie Rolls 
and they do not want to take the Tootsie Rolls..  
Please take the time to place your order; I would like to know your exact desire. Ordering the Tootsie Rolls 
and getting them on time is a big job. You will receive them mid August. Please cooperate and make this huge 
task go smoothly. 
 
 I hope that every Council in the State of Connecticut participates in the 2021 Helping People with Intellectual 
Disabilities Fund Drive this year. The People with Intellectual Disabilities of Connecticut are counting on us; 
Please do not let them down! 
 

Fraternally yours, 
Thomas P Sullivan DD 

 
Thomas P Sullivan DD 
CT State Council 
Tootsie Roll Director 
178 Sterling Drive 
Kensington, CT 06037 


